
 

Booklet on perils of underage drinking distributed to
Joburg school

The Industry Association for Responsible Alcohol Use (ARA) has distributed its sponsored
Teenagers & Alcohol booklets to additional schools in the Johannesburg area to reinforce
the message of the harmful consequences of underage drinking. The first drop was made to
King David High School Victory Park and more booklets will be allocated to other schools
throughout the year. For more, go to www.ara.co.za.
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